
 

 
 
 

 
Guide Dogs NSW/ACT 

Enterprise Agreement Update 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Guide Dogs NSW/ACT have circulated a draft Enterprise Agreement to the 
bargaining representatives in anticipation of the upcoming bargaining meetings. 
Please click here to view the draft EA. 
 
The HSU has also conducted a survey of members at Guide Dogs which we had 
a great response. Based on the survey results, the HSU bargaining team has 
developed a log of claims we intend to send to management. Please click here to 
view our log of claims. 
 
The HSU is seeking your feedback on the log of claims changes prior to this being 
shared with the other non-union bargaining representatives. If you have any 
feedback, please send it to HSU Industrial Officer Edmund Fry at 
edmund.fry@hsu.asn.au by 9:00am Monday 4 February 2019. 
 
If your colleagues are not yet HSU members, please ask them to support our 
campaign for a strong Enterprise Agreement by joining the union today. They can 
join online at www.hsu.asn.au/join or by calling 1300 478 679.  
 
We need to stay active and united to get a good outcome, so please share this 
email with your colleagues and encourage everyone to get involved with the HSU 
campaign. 
 
In unity, 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 

Newsletter: 52/2018 
Date: 30 January 2019 

Distribution: Guide Dogs members  
Contact: Your HSU Industrial Officer     

 

https://www.hsu.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/Draft-Agreement-25-January-2019.pdf
https://www.hsu.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/Guide-Dogs-Log-of-ClaimsV2.pdf
mailto:edmund.fry@hsu.asn.au
http://www.hsu.asn.au/join

